
Temporary Traffic Order –
Strawberrybank

From the City Council :

Dundee City Council proposes to make an Order under Section 14(1) of the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 for the purpose of facilitating chimney repairs
to residential tenement. The Order is expected to be in force for 6 weeks
from 15 November 2021. Its maximum duration in terms of the Act is eighteen
months.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit temporarily all vehicular traffic in
Strawberrybank from its junction with Perth Road for a distance of 40 metres
or thereby in a southerly direction.
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As  this  is  a  very  narrow  street  the  full  road  width  will  be  closed.
Pedestrian access will be maintained on the westmost footway.

An alternative route will be available via Perth Road, Windsor Street and
Magdalen Yard Road.

If you have any queries, please contact the Network Management Team, City
Development Department, Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street, Dundee, DD1
1LS or phone 433168.


